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For immediate release 
 
 

The Air Cadet League of Canada Announces  
2015 Officer of the Year 

 
OTTAWA, ON (July 8, 2015) - The Air Cadet League of Canada (ACL) congratulates Captain Rhonda 
Notschaele, who has been awarded the 2015 Officer of the Year Award. 
 
Captain Rhonda Notschaele has put her heart and soul into the cadet program initially as a cadet and then as a 
CIC with the Canadian Forces.  Her professionalism, dedication, and years of exemplary service to the youth of 
Saskatchewan make her an outstanding recipient of the Air Cadet League of Canada prestigious Officer-of-the-
Year award.  
 
The Officer of the Year Award is presented to an individual who serves in support of the Canadian Cadet 
Organization at the National, Provincial, or Local level, when it is desired to honour such a person for service 
that is considered to be above that which might normally be expected of a Member of the Canadian Forces in 
its CIC component. 
 
The Air Cadet League of Canada is a civilian non-profit community based and volunteer led organization, 
which in collaboration with the Department of National Defence and our other partners, is dedicated to 
supporting the objectives of the Royal Canadian Air Cadet program, and to developing in youth the attributes 
of good citizenship and leadership; promoting physical fitness; and stimulating the interest of youth in the 
aviation and aerospace industry, including the air element of the Canadian Forces. 
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